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To whom it may concern,

I object strongly & do not want an extension to  the Emergency Bill ( until 31st oct, 2022)

It has I impacted my life with the segregation in our society. The COVID data has been so
exaggerated…………the actual deaths from Covid being 83 & average age in their 80’s.
So many good people have lost their businesses & their jobs. Families have been divided & broken, marriages
split apart.
Enough is enough, give people back their god given rights & freedoms.
There’s been so much inhumane treatment with medical care, children separated from their families & so much
more with the border closures.

I DO NOT want the Extension to the Emergency Bill!

Katrina Gunthorpe

Sent from my iPhone
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